
WAC 434-230-030  Placement of ballot measures for local units of 
government.  All county-wide ballot measures shall be listed immedi-
ately following state ballot measures. In the absence of state ballot 
measures, county-wide ballot measures shall appear first where state 
ballot measures would appear. For other local ballot measures and of-
fices, each county shall establish written procedures to determine the 
order in which local units of government are to be listed on the bal-
lot. Such order of local governmental units shall be substantially 
consistent on all ballots. The order may be determined by, but is not 
limited to the following: Size of jurisdictional area, alphabetical 
order by jurisdictional area, or such order as to provide for effi-
cient use of ballot spacing and voting positions. Such procedures are 
to provide consistency from election to election within a county.

Except for county-wide ballot measures, local ballot measures and 
offices, if any, may be positioned in the area dedicated for that ju-
risdiction; or, local ballot measures may be grouped in a separate 
area dedicated to special measures only. This may be an area on the 
ballot separate from the candidates of such local government unit.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.611, 29A.04.620, and 29A.04.630. WSR 
11-24-064, § 434-230-030, filed 12/6/11, effective 1/6/12. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 29A.04.611. WSR 06-14-049, § 434-230-030, filed 
6/28/06, effective 7/29/06. Statutory Authority: RCW 29.04.080, 
29.04.210, 29.36.150 and 29.79.200. WSR 98-03-033, § 434-230-030, 
filed 1/13/98, effective 2/13/98; WSR 97-21-045, recodified as § 
434-230-030, filed 10/13/97, effective 11/13/97. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 29.04.080 and 29.04.210. WSR 92-10-038, § 434-30-030, filed 
5/4/92, effective 6/4/92.]
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